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Health Action International (HAI) has co-signed a letter calling on the
European Commission to increase the social impact of its medical research and innovation
(R&I) investments.

Read the letter here

http://haiweb.org/wp-content/uploads/2017/12/Open-letter-in-reaction-to-Council-Conclusions-on-FP9.pdf
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